Few months behind, in the presence of the General Manager of the Ministry's branch, Mr. Abdul
Rahman bin Fahd Al Mugbel, and the General Manager of Lactalis KSA company, Mr. Marek
Warzywoda, a memorandum of understanding was signed with the branch of the Ministry of Human
Resources and Social Development in the Eastern Province.

This agreement is a preliminary step in the two parties' collaboration to implement social
responsibility programmers, which were supervised by Mr. Khaled Al-Obeid, Director of Social
Responsibility at the Ministry Branch.
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